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SWFI / CITU 

 

Report of strike ( 5th January, 2022) in Steel industry. 

We have  observed one day strike today ,5th January 2022 in SAIL  and RINL 
against the anti-worker  MoU  signed on 22nd October 2021. In fact Government 
and Management have planned to impose the settlement of 10 years with a 
quantum  which is less than the benefit achieved in the five years agreement . we 
have  campaigned throughout the industry to protect our rights of Gratuity, arrears 
and other benefits . Contactor workers are deprived of proper wage and safety ;  
though they have become  part and parcel of production procedure everywhere . We 
decided to register our objection through strike so that it can reach to the 
government through labour department. 

 

We  called the strike alone against the authoritarian attitude and obstinate stand of 
management. We have already got  moral support to scrap the black MoU from 
every worker during our campaign. Strike is partial. We alone are fighting to 
change the black MoU . Our fight against discrimination, deprivation, unilateralism 
and well planned  suppression of wage level will  continue . 

 

                                                                                                                             Comradely ours, 

 
                                                                                                                 (Lalitmohan Misra) 

                                                                                                                    General Secretary  
                                                                                                                                    SWFI/CITU   

 


